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To:  Presidents and National Representatives of IFCC Member Societies 
   

Dear Friends, 

2017 is an historic year for IFCC and our profession; it is the first time our principal 
event, the triennial International Congress of Clinical Chemistry and Laboratory 
Medicine, (WorldLab) will be held on the African continent.  

Many of you will remember the impact of attending your first WorldLab Congress 
whether it be in Europe, the Americas, Asia or even Australia. It is an inspirational 
experience for building a rewarding career in laboratory medicine and has a major 
positive impact on creating interest in our profession and building national 
societies. 

IFCC awarded the hosting of WorldLab 2017 to the South African Association of 
Clinical Biochemistry and Laboratory Medicine to improve the practice of laboratory 
medicine in this rapidly developing and populous continent and to assist our 
national societies in Africa. Critical to achieving these aims is the attendance of 
young clinical laboratory practitioners. To this end the IFCC, particularly with the 
support of our Corporate Members, has allocated funds for 70 scholarships.  

We are pleased to report that applications have been received from 100 young 
African scientists, well more than the number for which have funding. We are now 
asking our National Societies: can you support these young scientists achieve their 
dreams? 

The criteria for these awards are the following: 

It is the first time for the award of an IFCC scholarship; younger than 40 years; 
priority to abstract presenters and a personal statement highlighting what the 
applicant hopes to gain by attending this Congress.  

Each scholarship provides a maximum of 4 nights’ accommodation, contribution to 
economy air travel and bank charges. The Conference Organizing Committee is 
providing registration for WorldLab 2017. 

On average, each scholarship costs $US950/ Euro830/ CHF930. Can your national 
society support one or more scholarships, or even contribute a partial funding for a 
scholarship?  

You can make a difference to the career of a young African scientist. 

These applicants are waiting anxiously to hear the outcome. I ask that you give 
urgent consideration as to whether your National Society, or even individual 
members, can assist.  

We need to hear from you by 22 August 2017. 

 

Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Professor. Maurizio Ferrari    Professor Howard Morris 
IFCC President     IFCC President Elect 

From:  Prof Maurizio Ferrari – IFCC President 
 Prof Howard Morris – IFCC President elect 
 
Date 2017 – 7 – 12 
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Attend WorldLab 2017 

 
 
 

President 
Professor Maurizio FERRARI 
Professor of Clinical Pathology 
University Vita-Salute San Raffaele 
Director of Clinical Molecular Biology and 
Cytogenetics Laboratory 
Head of Unit Genomics for Diagnosis of 
Human Pathologies 
IRCCS San Raffaele 
Milan – Italy 
Tel: +39 02 26432303 
Fax: +39 02 26432640 
Email: president@ifcc.org 
 

President-elect 
Professor Howard Morris 
Chemical Pathology Directorate  
SA Pathology  
1 Frome Rd  
Adelaide SA 5000 - AUSTRALIA  
Tel: +61 8 8222 3031 
Fax: +61 8 822 3035 
Email: Howard.Morris@health.sa.gov.au 
 

Secretary 
Professor Sergio BERNARDINI 
Viale Tito Labieno 122 
00174 Rome – Italy 
Tel: +39 06 20902262  
Fax: + 39 06 20902357 
Mobile: +39 3804399292 
Email: bernardini@med.uniroma2.it 
 

Treasurer 
Professor Tomris OZBEN 
Akdeniz University 
Medical Faculty 
Department of Clinical Biochemistry 
07070 Antalya - Turkey 
Tel: +90 242 2496895 
Fax: +90 242 2496903 
Email: ozben@akdeniz.edu.tr 
 

Corporate Representative 
Doctor Rolf HINZMANN 
Head of Global Medical & Scientific Affairs 
Glucose Monitoring and Science 
Roche Diabetes Care GmbH 
Sandhofer Straße 116 
68305 Mannheim - Germany 
Tel: +49 621 759 2254 
Fax: +49 621 759 78 2254 
Mobile: +49 173 348 5722 
Email: rolf.hinzmann@roche.com 
 

Members 
 
Doctor Rosa SIERRA-AMOR 
LAQUIMS, S.C. Clinical Laboratory 
H. Cortes 989 Col. Centro 
Veracruz - Mexico 91700 
Mobile: +521 2299842293 
Email: rosa.sierra.amor@prodigy.net.mx 
 

Professor Vanessa STEENKAMP 
Department of Pharmacology 
Faculty of Health Sciences 
University of Pretoria 
Private Bag X323 
Arcadia, 0007 – South Africa 
Tel: +27 12 319 2547  
Fax: +27 12 319 2411 
Email: vanessa.steenkamp@up.ac.za 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IFCC OFFICE 
Via Carlo Farini 81 
20159 Milano – ITALY 
Tel: +39 02 66809912   
Fax: +39 02 60781846  
e-mail: ifcc@ifcc.org  
website: http://www.ifcc.org/ 
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